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In light of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we at DI Kids and Baptists on Mission 

understand that you have concerns and questions about many things, including our summer 

plans for DI Kids camps We want you to know that we are closely monitoring the situation, as it 

changes not only from day to day, but from moment to moment.  

 

The health and safety of our participants, summer staff, and ministry partners is of utmost 

importance, and we will make decisions regarding our summer camps with that at the forefront 

of our minds. With that said, because our camps do not begin until June and as a result of the 

ever-changing nature of the situation, we are not in a place currently to make any decisions 

about DI Kids 2020.  

 

Please understand that we will continue to pay close attention to the recommendations of 

government officials and agencies, the trends as presented by healthcare data, and the overall 

nature of the pandemic. We discourage any group from cancelling at this time, especially at this 

early date. Be further advised that, if a need should arise such that we choose to cancel your DI 

Kids week this summer, we will issue a full refund of your camp deposits and fees.  

 

During this time, we are praying for you, your church, and your community. Even in the midst of 

a difficult season, you can be a light to your community and show Christ’s love in new ways. 

Please visit baptistsonmission.org/coronavirus for information regarding how you can protect 

your family and church, as well as ideas on how you can serve others with a Gospel focus during 

this time. Thank you for serving Christ with DI Kids and Baptists on Mission, and thank you for 

allowing us to serve you. 


